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From: Kitty Merrill 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 9:57 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Truth forum comment
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I urge our Board of Supervisors to end the practice of cooperation with ICE in Ventura County. We need our 
sheriff's department to establish a relation of trust with the residents of the country. Working with ICE guaranties 
that can't happen. 
Sincerely, 
Kitty Merrill 
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